“Keeping Cool” at the Burgwin-Wright House
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It's hard to imagine a Wilmington summer without air-conditioning. Every month, in coordination
with Fourth Friday Gallery Nights, the Burgwin-Wright House pairs art with one-of-a-kind
artifacts from its historic collection. From 6 to 9 p.m. Friday, the museum/historic home presents
the opening reception of “Keeping Cool,” an exhibition of antiquated 18th- and 19th-century
cooling technologies paired with paintings by Sue Bark. 910-762-0570 or
BurgwinWrightHouse.com
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